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Lion’s Mane News 
#itsgreattobeanLSALion 

Chapel on Wed., Jan 25th will be led by Pastor  Adam of St. John’s 

Looking Ahead… 
 Jan. 23rd - 27th 

      National Lutheran 

      Schools Week 

 Wed., Feb. 1st 

      Cyber Safety Assembly 

      2:00 PM Dismissal 

 Thurs., Feb. 2nd 

      Girls Basketball Senior 

      Night 

 Fri., Feb. 3rd 

      Mid-Term 

 Tues., Feb. 14th 

      Boys Basketball Senior 

      Night 

 Feb. 14th - 16th 

      6th - 8th Grade 

      Book Fair 

 Fri., Feb. 17th 

      PTL Meeting 8:30 AM 

      K-12 Denim Days 

      Nelson’s Chicken Dinner 

 Mon., Feb. 20th 

      President’s Day 

      NO SCHOOL 

 Tues., Feb. 21st 

      Science Fair 

 Thurs., Feb. 23rd 

      Spring Sports Meeting 

      5:30 PM 

 Wed., Mar. 1st 

      2:00 Dismissal 

      Ash Wednesday 

 Fri., Mar. 3rd 

      HS Denim Days 

      K-8 Spring Pictures 

 Thurs., Mar. 9th 

      HS Concert 7:00 PM 

Witt’s Wisdom - Revealed 
 

I love cartoons.  In my younger years, I would spend hours paging through 

comic books.  I would look diligently through the daily newspaper to find the 

comic strips.  Sunday papers were always the best because the cartoons 

seemed more “alive” when they were in color.  Peanuts, Blondie, Garfield, 

Calvin and Hobbes – I loved them all.  If I wasn’t reading the comics, I was 

attempting to copy them or invent some of my own.  One of the first things I 

learned was how to illustrate a revelation or fresh idea coming to a  

character.  Yes, that’s right, the old “illuminated light bulb over the head” 

trick.  It may seem a bit cliché to some, but it is quite the appropriate  

illustration and one with which teachers and parents can easily identify.   
 

It is easy for a teacher or parent to visualize the “old light bulb” when they 

see the eyes of a child light up with understanding when they finally “get 

it”.  How exhilarating it is when a young child first sees the light and is able 

to read!  What a pleasure it is when a fifth grader finally understands long  

division, or when an eighth grader grasps how to solve a difficult equation in 

algebra.  Seeing the light bulb of understanding light up in the eyes of  

students is one of the true joys of teaching. 
 

During the season of Epiphany, we talk a lot about those things which are 

newly revealed and brought to light.  The mystery of God’s plan of salvation 

through the promised Messiah was hidden from those walking in the darkness 

of sin and unbelief in the Old Testament.  In the same way, it is a mystery to 

our generation, hidden behind the facades of false hope built by the prophets 

of counterfeit religions and pagan philosophies.  God’s plan of salvation  

cannot be comprehended by worldly wisdom.  It cannot be discovered by  

scientific methodology.  It can only be received by Divine revelation. God 

mercifully revealed His plan of salvation in and through Jesus Christ in His 

Holy Word. By the power of the Holy Spirit He has worked faith in us as His 

precious gift. We are privileged to share that gift with the world around us. 
  

Rejoice that God has chosen you to lead others whom He loves out of the 

darkness of sin into the light of eternal life by sharing His Holy Word during 

this Epiphany season and throughout the New Year.  
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Tax Statements for 2016 were mailed out 

to all families last week.  Please keep these 

in a safe place so that you have them when 

it’s time to complete your tax return. 
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Drop off by 9:00 AM   Pick up 

January 23    January 27 

January 30    February 3 

February 6    February 10 

February 13    February 17 

NO SCRIP THE WEEK OF JANUARY 20 
 

Please make sure that you use the newest version of the Scrip 

order form each time that you order.  The date is in the  

bottom, right hand corner of the order form. 
 

Don’t forget that orders are due by 9:00 AM Monday  

Dear Parents, 

 

The State of Illinois School Code now  

requires ALL Physical Exams,  

Immunizations, Vision  and Dental Exams 

to be completed prior to the first day of the 

school year. If you have an incoming 2
nd

, 

6
th

, 9
th

 or 12
th

 grader this change applies 

to you. I can star t taking your  completed 

forms now if you have had any of your  

required exams done after December 15th, 

2016. The forms are on our website or in my 

office. If you have any questions feel free to 

contact me at 233-2001 ext.115     

                                    

Thank you!   

Laura Messamore, LSA RN  

Next week,  LSA 

will be hosting its 

first ever Souper 

Bowl celebration 

on Tuesday,  

January 24 from 

5:30-7pm.  This 

event is  

scheduled to coincide with the middle school 

girls’ volleyball game.  Each grade (not each  

classroom) will be asked to host a soup for this 

activity.  Guests will be able to sample a  

variety of soups from the LSA and Decatur 

community.  The activity will be hosted on the 

grey court; participants are encouraged to pick 

a theme and decorate their serving area 

(approximately ½ a table).  Funds raised 

through a free will offering will be donated to 

Northeast Community Fund.   

 Monday Tuesday  
Wednes-
day 

Thursday Friday 

Week O Corn Dog Taco 
Mac & 
Cheese Burrito Spaghetti 

Alt=Pizza Vegetable Vegetable Vegetable Vegetable Vegetable 

 Fruit Fruit Fruit Fruit Fruit 

 Yogurt Churro Dessert Cookie 
Garlic 
Bread 

St. John’s Lutheran Church 

2727 N. Union Blvd. 

Angela Cushing will be teaching Financial Peace  

University beginning on Thursday, February 2nd at 

6:30 PM.  The class meets every Thursday for 9 

weeks.  The cost is $99.00 per family.  Sign-up by 

calling the church office at 875-3656. 
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THIS WEEK IN LIONS SPORTS 
Friday, January 20th - 7th & 8th Grade Boys Basketball VS Normal Calvary - Home at 6:00 PM 

       High School Boys Basketball @ Sangamon Valley at 6:00 PM 

Saturday, January 21st - 5th & 6th Grade Volleyball @ Warrensburg at 1:00 PM 

          High School Boys and Girls Basketball @ LOVC Tournament 

Monday, January 23rd - High School Gir ls Basketball VS Cer ro Gordo - Home at 6:00 PM 

          7th & 8th Grade Volleyball @ Cerro Gordo 

Tuesday, January 24th - 7th & 8th Grade Volleyball VS John’s Hill - Home at 6:00 PM 

Thursday, January 26th - 5th & 6th Grade Volleyball VS Maroa Forsyth - Home at 6:00 PM 

            High School Girls Basketball @ Arthur at 6:00 PM 

#its great to be an lsa lion  

Extra Curricular eligibility will be checked on a weekly basis in accordance with IESA guidelines.   

Eligibility is based on the grades available at the time of the check.  Eligibility will be checked every  

Friday.  If a student receives a failing grade, the student and parents will be notified on Friday. 

  Changes in grades from the day of the check to any day within the time limit of the ineligibility will  

not change the length of the suspension from practices and/or games.   

Academics must come first. 

 

LSA has scheduled sports physicals on Tuesday, May 9
th

, 2015 after school.  They will be 

held in the gym hallway and locker rooms.  Please put this day on your calendar.  Any  

student wishing to play a sport, no matter what age or grade they are in, will be  

required to have a sports physical before they are allowed to participate.  The cost is 

$25 and the check can be made out to DMH Medical Group.  Sports physicals do not replace 

the physicals required in K, 6th, and 9th grades.  Physicals are good for 13 months.   
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PTL Notes  

 

We are still looking for volunteers for Nelson's 

Chicken dinner.  Friday February 17th, there are 

several shifts and positions available. Servers,  

runner, Set up and Clean up, we can't do it with out 

you.  Please sign up on sign up genesis on the LSA 

website. This is one of our largest fundraisers and 

we need all the help we can get.  Also please  

remember to ask friends, family and neighbors to 

purchase tickets. Remember every 10 tickets sold 

gets your LSA students a free dress code pass!  

 

Coming up... 

Teacher Appreciation Week will be April 3-7. 

If  you would like to help please contact Sherri 

Vandermyde or Kelli Fonseca. 

 

Our Trivia Night has a new date! Trivia will be  

Saturday, April 29th.  If you would like to help 

with this even please contact Lindsay  

Creviston lindsay.crevston@yahoo.com or Holly 

Schmoldt at schmoldt98@live.com. 

--ABC Hours:  Just a reminder, Morning ABC  

charges a morning fee until 7:45am.  Any students 

checking in any time before 7:45am will be charged 

for the morning.   

 

--ABC is in need of some donations!  ABC is in need 

of some additional items:  Small items for BINGO 

prizes, Bean bag chairs or large pillows, indoor  

activities (Air hockey, Bags, Toss Across, Basketball 

shootout etc.), matchbox cars, baby dolls and  

accessories! Please keep us in mind when you’re 

cleaning out those closets! 

LSA School Closings 

In the event of circumstances that 

cause us to cancel school at LSA, 

please view or listen in to one of 

the local medias (radio or 

tv).  LSA makes its own decision 

as to whether to close school or 

not.  It does not follow one school 

district or another.  We will make every effort to 

make any decision to cancel school as early as  

possible on a given morning or the night before (if 

we can).  Certainly parents need to always be safe as 

they drive if weather is questionable and school is 

not officially canceled. 

Do you know a child who is eligible to begin  

Kindergarten next year?   

Contact Susan Keane at skeane@lsadecatur.net 

for a tour, and to be added to the mailing list for 

the Kindergarten Round-Up on February 28th 

from 5:30 - 7:30 PM. 

 

Re-enrollment for current students begins in  

February.  More information on re-enrollment will 

be coming soon! 
 

#itsgreattobeanlsalion 

The following students were chosen to participate in 

the Geography Bee last Friday: 

5th Grade: Abby Mercado and Ryan Wood 

6th Grade: Connor  Creviston and  

Josie Bush 

7th Grade: Bobby Yardley 

8th Grade: Coby Crafton and  

Aaron Summers 

And the winner is… Connor Creviston!  

He will be taking an online test to see if 

he qualifies for the State Bee! 

LSA Dinner Auction 

This year’s annual LSA Dinner Auction will be held 

March 18th at the Mt. Zion Convention Center.  Now 

is the time to bring in your donations!  Check with 

your student’s teacher to see what their classroom 

theme is this year.  Bring a little or bring a lot, any 

donations are appreciated!   

Donation forms are available in the school office. 


